
MISSION 28394 Project 
April – July 2020 
Cameron Hill Community Outreach 
The Wednesday meal provided at no charge, at the Cameron Hill Presbyterian Church from 11:00 till 
1:00 was running out of financial support. The financial support was supplied by a couple, but they have 
ceased the financial support. Meals have increased from 250 to almost 700 and the price of each plate 
is about $2.00 per plate. 
 
The project is that our Church give them $200 per week for 3 months (13 weeks) for a total of $2600 to 
help support during this time of the shutdown. Again, this is only for 3 months and will be reevaluated at 
that time to reduce, change, or discontinue this project. 
 
We have budgeted funds in our Local Missions budget so this will not deplete us, and we are receiving 
as much or more during this time to the Church from the offerings. Thanks to Mt Pleasant Christian 
Church mission group for supporting this mission during this time of crisis. This is a prime example of 
our mission money making a difference in our community. 
 

Update 7/28/2020 
Mission 28394 – We have reached the 90-day mark on our project to support the Cameron Hill Outreach 
which is providing free Wednesday lunch plates to those in need.  We received information that some 
donations have been made and there are plans by the Cameron Hill Outreach committee to do a plate 
selling benefit to raise funds to continue the outreach around Sep this year. 
 
Our group was to reevaluate our $200 per week donation to the outreach now.  With about $1900 left in 
our budget account, a recommendation is to cut the donation to $100 per week, (cut in half), and 
reevaluate 1 Oct after any benefits for funds.  I discussed this with Pastor Ray and he agreed.  He 
agreed that this is a good community outreach project and our group could sustain it longer.  I also said 
we could do a flyer showing the purpose, funding, and outreach goals for the project that Pastor Ray 
could give out to other pastors and invite them to assist with donations from other Churches.  Please 
review and send back feedback on what you think or submit other recommendations. 
Thanks 
 

Update 8/2/2020 
Mission 28394 - Received enough "agrees" that as of 2 Aug, we will support the Outreach at rate of 
$100 per week until 1 Oct and then reevaluate. 

Thanks for all that responded, we think this a good project to support and maybe after some fund raising 
and maybe other Churches stepping up to support.  Then we can reduce our share to support other 
projects.  Thanks Again! 


